
 

Strike Update (May 7, 2025) 

COMPANY PANICKING! 

 
Brothers, sisters and siblings, 

Jill Vichi was not at the bargaining table. Her letter is an attempt to spin the company's 

LBFO. Instead of trying to revisit what our members overwhelmingly rejected, the 

executives should be focused on how to reach a resolution that is acceptable to our members. 

Miss Vichi can try to dress up their subpar proposal all she wants, but the facts are the facts. 

80% of our members rejected their offer. They now need to convince 50% + 1 of our 

members that their next offer addresses our 3 core concerns. Job Security, Retirement 

Security, and Wage Security. The IAM has no interest in negotiating a contract through the 

media. The company would be wise to bring their concerns to the negotiating table. In the 

meantime, the shops remain idled. If Jill Vichi really wants to know how our members feel, 

she can visit our picket line and plead her case. 


